



September 15, 2020

Dear Families:

Today at noon, Tehama County was moved from Tier I (Purple) to Tier II (Red). This is very good news for Tehama County, our families, businesses and of course our schools. Tehama County must stay in Tier II (Red) or better, for 14 days before we can begin reopening. If we get through the next 14 days successfully, we would be able to begin the reopening process on Tuesday, September 29th. That said, it will take continued diligence on all our parts to keep our numbers down so that we have that option. We must all do our part!

On Tuesday, September 22nd (next Tuesday), I will be asking for the board to approve a plan for reopening on September 29th, should conditions in the county allow us to do so. This moves up the timeline from the Board's original decision of October 19th to September 29th.

Should we be able to reopen, we will postpone Parent Conferences until later in the fall/early winter. Additionally, we expect that some families will still want to keep their children home, so we will be sending out another survey to collect that information in order to determine if and how we can accommodate those families.

Finally, if we are able to reopen, strict guidelines will be in place, including face coverings and screenings. You have all hung in there with us through this unpredictable time; hopefully, you can hang on a little bit longer, we all do our part and we are able to get back to school soon.

Thank you again.

Mr. Mendenhall

Questions/More Info?

Email us at eusdweb@evergreenusd.org

EVERGREEN UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

19500 Learning Way, Cottonwood, CA 96022

530/347-3411 *** www.evergreenusd.org